Dear Parents/Guardians:

Growing Strong Sexual Assault Center will be doing a presentation on lllinois’s
newest law to help bring sexual assault prevention awareness to our children.
This is now a requirement of all public schools in illinois known as Erin’s Law.

All presentations are age appropriate and presented in a non-threatening way
to empower children to know what to do when faced with an unhealthy or
unwanted touch. There may also be handouts or giveaways for the students
to bring home that will share more information about what they have learned.

The objectives of this presentation are as follows:
e Be able to identify unhealthy, hurtful, or confusing touch by another
person
Know how to set healthy boundaries with others
Understand the difference between safe and unsafe secrets
Define the importance of a support system
Empower students to confide in trusted adults

If you would like any more information about Erin’s Law, or other information
regarding these programs, please feel free to contact us. We look forward to
meeting with your students and are excited to facilitate these important
conversations in their classroom!

Sincerely,
Growing Strong’s Prevention Team




